
July


2023

To Write your Child:

Your child/pastor’s name/#

c/o  Fred Tumwebaze	 

Rescue African Children

PO Box 804

Jinja, Uganda ---Africa

REACH TEAM USA:

Rescue African Children

PO Box 836

Roseville, CA 95661

ken@rescueafricanchildren.org


Fred Tumwebaze

PO Box 804

Jinja, Uganda - Africa

fred@rescueafricanchildren.org


Gifts received by July 16th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

Dear Friends


Greetings in the name of our Lord 
Jesus Christ.  I am glad to share with 
you the blessings that Maria has 
been given by the Lord through 
loving friends in the USA….

My name is Maria Boobo aged forty-
two years and a single mother.  I am 
blessed with three girls: Patience 
Kisakye, Patricia Kwagala

and Elizabeth Bitali.  I grew up in the 
village called Muwangi, a suburb of 

Buwenge Town Council where 
Omega School is located.  I am the

second born in a family of four girls 
and one boy. My Father died in 1990. 
Later in 2012, my Mother also 
passed on. 


I was born a healthy child, but was 
disabled by polio at the age of 4.  
According to my late Mother, Polio 
attacked me and crippled me. My 
mother took the initiative to take me 
to the Missionary Center for kids in 
need, seeking some help. By God’s 
mercy, I was retained in the center.  
Later in the center, I met the father to 
my children, who is also disabled 
moving in a wheel chair. However, 
things later become hard and he 
abandoned me and our children 
leaving us in a rented room.


I work each day by sewing clothes so 
that I can earn some money to take 
care of my children. My two children 
are sponsored at Omega School and 
I am so grateful to their sponsors.


Now, the rented room is paid for and 
I am so thankful to God and every 
one that is helping me meet my 
family’s needs.


A Miracle House for Maria
Maria’s story was shared with 
Movement Church in California.  
They raised funds to build Maria a 
small house.  It is now under 
construction and will be presented as  
a surprise gift to her in the month of 
August. Thank you so much Pastor 
Cindy for spearheading the raising of 
the funds for this great gift for Maria.

Blessings to all,

Fred Tumwebaze

Fund raising for the Birthday Party on July 15th was successful!

We came very close to meeting our goal but will need God as always to make up 
the difference.  Please pray for His hand of favor and for it to be joyful for all!  This 
date is known by every child and they look forward to celebrating their combined 

birthdays and enjoying it to its fullest. This time we shall be giving each child a pair 
of shoes. The shoes we gave out over two years ago are now worn-out. Each pair 

of shoes shoes is $15. We thank you all for making the birthday party a huge 
success. It is such a beautiful thing when we ask and our sponsors generously 

respond for the sake of God and to bless the children!  (These are pictures from the 
last shoe day.) Next month we will post pictures from the July 15th celebration!


Maria in her Kiosk

Maria’s new house
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